Sent: Monday, March 29, 2021 10:56 AM

To: Planning < Planning@london.ca Subject: [EXTERNAL] Meadow Lilly

Please do not develop Meadow Lilly in a time where people are enjoying our local nature trails more than ever. London has so much to offer in terms of agriculture and history, but the city's plan to be a mini Toronto shows it doesn't care what Londoners want. We have seen people fight to keep their land and homes with no care from the city. We have a poor and unsafe bus system, long waits for ambulance, a lack of affordable and deer and coyotes running through our subdivisions. This city can't handle the people we have, stop expanding and stop the deforestation of our beautiful city. London deserves better!

Angela Tackabury